
Dorothy Menasco 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Hi Brandon, 

Dorothy Menasco 
Tuesday, February 09, 2021 1:59 PM 
Brandon Wendel 
RE: Request for Docket Title Change 

FILED 2/9/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 02022-2021 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

Per your request, the docket title has been updated to reflect the effective date of 12/31/20. 

Dorothy 

From: Brandon Wendel <BWendel@psc.state.fl.us> 
Sent: Tuesday, February 09, 202112:46 PM 
To: Dorothy Menasco <DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Request for Docket Title Change 

Good afternoon Dorothy, 

I would like to request a change in docket title for Docket No. 20210033-TX. The effective date of cancellation in the 
docket title is different than what they requested in their filing. 

The new docket title should read, Docket No. 20210033-TX - Request for cancellation of Certificate of Public 
Convenience and Necessity No. 8627 by Hotwire Communications Ltd., effective December 31, 2020. 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Thank you, 

Brandon Wendel 
Public Utility Analyst II 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Office oflndustry Development 
& Market Analysis 
(850) 413-6928 
Bwendel@psc.state.fl.us 
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